
PCCW MINUTES 
August 25, 2014 

6:00 p.m. 
 

Present: Ann Hintz, Cathy Kaminski, Joyce Dunn 
 

1. Ann asked if there was anything that should be talked about before we discussed the Fall 
Vicariate Meeting at St. Paul. 

A.  Cathy brought up the possibility of the PCCW taking over one part of the church 
festival next year and keeping the money made for our organization. It was talked 
about a little and decided to table it until our October meeting. 

2. Saturday, October 25th will be the Fall Vicariate Meeting at St. Paul Parish 
A. The registration will be 8:30 a.m. to 9:15 a.m. with a continental breakfast to follow 

(Juice, coffee, donuts). 
B.  9:30 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. is the Business Meeting.  
C. 11:00 a.m. Mass (Ann will contact the Vicar to preside at the Mass if he is available) 

The donations after Mass will go to Brother Regis.  We will reconvene to the meeting 
if it was not finished. 

D. Noon is lunch – Betty Burns will be in charge of the kitchen with two helpers. Cathy 
will ask Patty Kulmann and Lucille Koehler to help her. Lunch will be chicken 
casserole; coffee; milk; ice water and Cathy and Joyce will call ladies of the parish 
for dishes of salads, fresh fruit and desserts. 

E. Drawing of the three baskets will be after lunch. 
F. Jenny Addis, the speaker (“Caring for each other as Jesus has taught us”) will be at 

1:15 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. If Jenny wants to include questions it will be up to her. Also, 
we need to ask Deacon Jim if we can use the clip-on microphone.  

G. We will have a registration table in the Narthex along with a table displaying the 3 
baskets to sell raffle tickets. The registration fee will be $8.00. We will need name 
tags; markers; pens and a container for the raffle tickets. Two ladies at registration 
table (Sue Lederer so far). We will ask Bernie Sherman if she would oversee the 
basket raffles. There will also be a table displaying pictures of the theme in the 
center of the Narthex. 

H. Ann will ask Marsha to get information in the bulletin for our next two meeting (Sept. 
16 & Oct. 13). 

3. Ann said she got a call from Vonnie, Vice President of Vicariate, saying Manawa would host 
the board meeting so it wouldn’t be so far for most ladies. This will be September 9th at 9:30 
a.m. We are not able to attend this meeting so Ann will send our information for them to go 
over and discuss. 

A. Ann will ask Vonnie if we are to make and send out the invites.  
B. Ann will also ask Vonnie if they use the same intensions or do we supply them for 

the Mass. We will ask for a count of participants by October 10th, 2014.  
 

4. Meeting ended 8:00 p.m. 


